
 

 

 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 

(416) 767-1666 
October 4, 2011 

 VIA MAIL and E-MAIL 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

EB-2011-0038 
 

 With respect to submissions in this proceeding, please be advised that, similar to 
the submissions of Board Staff, VECC supports the bulk of the relief of requested 
by Union, save and except those issues relating to storage cost allocation, 
clearance of the two storage deferral accounts (Accounts 179-70 and 179-72), 
the claimed correction to UDC amounts, and the clearance of SSM/LRAM 
amounts. 
 
With respect to Storage Cost Allocation issues and the clearance of the two 
storage deferral accounts, VECC, in recognition of the detailed review 
undertaken by others on these issues, defers to the other intervenors, particularly 
those that engaged Dr. Rosenkranz, with respect to any submissions that the 
Board may entertain that would alter the status quo allocations and the 
clearances proposed by Union.  
 
With respect to issues concerning UDC and SSM/LRAM amounts, VECC has had the 
opportunity to review the draft submissions of the LPMA and SEC on those two issues 
respectively and can indicate its specific support for their submissions on those points. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
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